Degree Audit Update, October 2003

On October 15th, degree audit became available in LOUIE for advisors, faculty, and staff who work with students.
The second phase of this implementation will be complete next February 1, when students also have access to degree audit reports.

We have two goals for the period from October 15 to February 1:

· to give people time to become familiar with degree audit reports before they begin sharing them with students

· to get information about student exceptions and individualized plans entered into students’ records for use in degree audit

Becoming Familiar with Degree Audit: To help advisors, faculty, and staff learn how to request and understand degree audit reports, we have prepared an on-line tutorial, available at www.nau.edu/fslouie (click LOUIE Online Reference).
We have additional information on our Degree Audit website (www.nau.edu/degreeaudit/), including a question-and-answer page for advisors and another one for students.

To give people a chance to discuss degree audit after they’ve reviewed a few reports,
we are also offering five drop-in sessions in Bury Hall, room 101. These are scheduled for October 21 (Tuesday), 8:30-12:00; October 31 (Friday), 1:30-5:00; November 5 (Wednesday), 8:30-12:00; November 13 (Thursday), 1:30-4:30; and November 17 (Monday), 8:30-11:30.

Finally, people can contact us by email. Questions about degree audit reports can be sent to Degree.Audit@nau.edu. Related policy questions should go to Ronald.Pitt@nau.edu.

Entering Exceptions and Individualized Plans. We have communicated with
all academic units about the need to gather information about academic exceptions
(like course substitutions) and individualized plans (like the BAiLS focus) that have previously been approved for individual students.
We have identified the individuals in each academic area who are authorized to approve exceptions, and we have provided training for those who will be communicating the exceptions to the Degree Audit Team. Between now and the end of January, we will make it our priority to enter student exceptions and individualized plans so degree audit reports can be as accurate and complete as possible when students begin reviewing them in February.
If you have questions about this process or anything else related to degree audit, please email us at Degree.Audit@nau.edu.

—Sarah Wilce, Degree Audit Team
